
 St. John the Baptist and Holy Trinity 
406 Court Street Syracuse, NY 13208 

Office (315) 478-0916  Fax (315) 423-8096   

 

 
Office Hours for SJB/HT 

Mon.-Thurs. 9:00am-4:30pm  

Friday 9:00am-2:30pm 

E-mail - nbergeson@syrdio.org 

Web Site - www.stjohnthebaptist-holytrinity.com 

October 4, 2020 

Call the Rectory to arrange for Marriages, 

arrangements made six months prior to date. 

Contact our organist and cantor directly.  

Baptisms and hospital/home visits.   

SJB/HT Office & Church Staff 

Pastor Father Daniel Caruso                   Senior Priest in Residence Fr. Lester Smith 

Secretary/Bulletin Nancy Bergeson       Music Director/Organist James Stanley 

Office Assistant Mary Olmsted                                           

Mass Schedule: 
M,T,W,TH,F - 12:00 Noon  

Saturday 12:00 Noon & Vigil - 5:30 pm 

Sunday - 9:00 am 

Reconciliation Fri. 11:30 am. Or by appointment.  

St. John The Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Saturday, 9:00am & 5:30pm 

Sunday, 9:00am  

Monday –Friday  Noon in Church 

Schedule of Masses  
 

Our Lady of Pompei/St.Peter Church  

Saturday, 4:00pm  

Saturday, 5:00pm Vietnamese 

Sunday, 7:30am & 11:30am & 5:00pm 

 Sunday, Vietnamese 9:00am  

Monday –Friday 9:00am in Church  
 

Welcome:  
Listed below are the safety measures that we have in place for our parishes, Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter and 

St. John the Baptist/ Holy Trinity. If you have not attended Mass recently but are thinking about returning,  

below are the guidelines we are following:  
 

 The church is completely sanitized after each Mass/Funeral. 
 

  Pews are taped off to ensure 6 feet social distancing. 
 

  Ushers will seat you after you check in wearing your mask (required) and bring sanitizer (to be used  

       before receiving Communion). 
 

 When it is time for Communion, there will be ushers to help guide you one pew at a time, starting from 

front to back on one side and then from back to front on the other side. There are markings on the aisle 

floor for distancing from the person ahead of you and then you will go to the side aisle to return to your 

seat.  
 

 Upon the conclusion of Mass, the ushers will guide you to the side aisles and exit out the front doors only. 

Please do not congregate in the Gathering Space.  
 

 We request that you call the OLP/St.P. Parish Office at 315-422-7163 or St. J/HT, 315-478-0916 to  

      register for the Mass you would like to attend. Please be assured that if you call the Parish Office and leave     

      a message on the voice mail to register for Mass, that you will be accounted for. 
 

 The Collection Basket can longer be passed so there is a collection box at the entrance of the main Church 

for your offering.  
 

These precautions are taken for the safety of all parishioners. Thank you for your cooperation at this time.  



SJB/HT Religious Education 

SJB/HT will start in person Religious Education 

classes on Sunday, Oct. 18th from 9:45am-

10:45am. We will be having classes from Pre K 

(4 years old) to Confirmation II. If you wish to have your 

child participate, and have not spoken with me yet, please call 

me at 315-420-6357. 

Be assured that all CDC COVID 19 requirements will be 

strictly enforced to maintain the safety of all the students and 

teachers. If you have any concerns for your child’s safety, 

please contact me at the above number so we can discuss 

your concerns.  

I am confident if we all work together (parents, students, 

teachers and staff) we can provide a healthy and successful 

Religious Education program for your children. I would like 

to thank everyone in advance for their anticipated cooperation 

during this “new normal” process. 

Betty Warren, DRE 

OLP/SP 71st Election Day  

Spaghetti Supper Are Underway!!  

As many of you know we have made the decision 

to go totally takeout and delivery for this year’s 

Spaghetti Supper. 
 

We want to thank everyone that are continuing their incredi-

ble support for this all important fundraiser. Sponsors, do-

nors, volunteers…Thank you!!! In this vein we can’t stress 

enough the importance of staying within your comfort level 

with this year’s event. Support can come in many 

forms...sponsoring and  

donating, (notes will be enclosed in each take out, and sign-

age with your name or company name will be posted outside 

the school where orders will be picked up). Helping in the 

kitchen making sauce, prepping the night before, working the 

take out stations in the cafeteria, working outside with traffic 

flow for pickups, doing deliveries, or just as important…by 

ordering take out and spreading the ‘take out word’ to family, 

friends and coworkers. We haven’t determined how we will 

be handling the meatball situation but will keep you up-

dated!!  
 

The price for individual take outs will be the same as the past 

few years..$10.00, and we are offering half trays that serve a 

generous portion for 6 (spaghetti, meatballs, salad, loaf of 

bread, and dessert) for $50.00.We are planning on preparing 

for about half of our usual meals. So it’s not too soon to get 

your orders in!!! You can call anytime now through Nov. 3rd 

to either the parish office 315-422-7163 or the School Office 

315-422-8548. Or drive through that day to place your order. 

We will have a traffic pattern around the school and church 

buildings for ordering and pick up without leaving your 

cars!!!  (Preorders will have a different location on site as to 

minimize your wait time). We have a plan!!!!!! Thanks for 

believing and supporting us!!  
 

It’s going to be different ...but what isn’t different this year?!! 

If you have any questions, or if you would like information 

on volunteering, donating or sponsoring, please call Lucy at 

Parish Office 315-422-7163.  

Dear Parishioners, 

October 4th is the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi. 

Because it falls on a Sunday this year, the feast 

will not be observed. However, I think it is im-

portant for us to remember the example of the 

gentle saint from Assisi: a life of humble simplicity, love of 

God’s creation, and a peaceful heart. At a time when this 

world has shown us that it ultimately has nothing of true 

value to offer us, may we, like St. Francis seek our fulfillment 

in the loving embrace of our Merciful God. 
 

This coming Wednesday, October 7th, is the Feast of Our 

Lady of the Rosary. It is one of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Pe-

ter’s Patronal Feast days. It is also the reason that the month 

of October has traditionally been dedicated to the Rosary. I 

realize that devotion to praying the Rosary is not as strong as 

it once was, but I encourage all of us, at least during this 

month, to pray the Rosary, daily if possible. When we pray 

the Rosary, we meditate on the great mysteries of our Faith, 

we reflect on Mary as a model for us in the world today, and 

we seek Her intercession. Mary is, indeed, our loving Mother. 

Let us faithfully turn to her during this month of the Rosary 

and ask Her to pray for us during the ongoing pandemic, that 

we may all be faithful children of the Heavenly Father. 
 

Please remember to pray for the confirmation candidates 

from Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter and St. Daniel’s who will 

receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday night at 

St. Daniel’s 
 

You are all in my prayers; please keep me in yours. 

In Christ, 

Fr. Caruso 

2020-2021 HOPE Appeal 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

What is the goal of the 2020 HOPE Appeal?  

The goal is to raise $4,600,000.00 

When does the campaign end? 

January 31, 2021. 

When will direct mailing be sent? 

Direct mail will be sent to all parishioner and clergy by the 

end of September beginning of October. 

Can donors make an online donation/pledge? 

Parishioner may make secure online gifts by visiting: 

syrdio.org/foundations/hopeappeal. 

Where will donors send their completed pledge card?   

To Foundation Office, 240 E. Onondaga St.,  Syracuse NY 

13202—address is on pledge cards. 

Since we are unable to have in-pew pledge cards/ 

envelopes, you may send donation/pledge to the above ad-

dress or the Parish Office. This is a shortened campaign, so 

please prayerfully consider donating as soon as possible. 

Thank you. If you did not receive the HOPE Appeal mailing, 

or have any questions about the HOPE Appeal, please call 

the Parish Office, 315-478-0916. 



Remember: Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Al-

drich, Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Margaret 

Brigandi, Antonietta Briggs, Lena Campanino, 

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Capriotti, 

Cheryle Cacchione, Lucy Copani, Catherine Cushman, 

Grayce Costantini, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Peter 

DiBello, Gen DiMento, Ginny & Erin Donovan, Aaron 

Doty, Dan Fahey, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen 

Gangemi, David Gehres, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, 

Jeanne Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory 

Jones, Mattia Kinslow, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, 

Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Joanne 

Loughney, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, 

Madge Maffei, Peggy Miccinelli, Bill Moran, Michael 

Morga, Jean Padden, The Pavia Children, Sandy Pisani, 

Frank Procopio, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion 

Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Barbara Traino, Shelly 

Visco, and Matthew Watkins, Samuel and Sue Wilson. 

Mass Schedule for  

SJB/HT & OLP/SP 

      Monday, Oct. 5, 2020 

9:00am OLP/SP - In honor of St. Francis of Assisi for  

                                                                   special intentions 

12:00pm SJB/HT - Tommasina Carfagno -  

                                                                 The Twin Brothers 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 6, 2020 

9:00am OLP/SP - Antoinette DiScenna—Julia DiBello  

12:00pm SJB/HT - For the people 
 

Wednesday, Oct. 7, 2020 

9:00am OLP/SP - Frank Giannantonio - Frank & Sue 

12:00pm SJB/HT - For the people 
 

Thursday, Oct. 8, 2020 

9:00am OLP/SP - Larry Pappaleo -  

                                                    Mickey & Carmen Daddio 

12:00pm SJB/HT - For the people 
 

Friday, Oct. 9, 2020 

9:00am OLP/SP - Italia & Piette Papaux - Gilda 

112:00pm SJB/HT - For the people 
 

Saturday, Oct. 10, 2020 

12:00pm SJB/HT - For the people 

4:00pm OLP/SP - Virginia Lanza - The Family 

                                Joanne & Frank Giannantonio - Anna 

               Mary Ann Pagano - Northside Neighborhood Group 

                                Lucy Marco - Julie & Jim Taft 

                                Dominic Leonardo (B) -Sister, Jeannie 

                                Anthony Scro, W. Ann - Marilyn Novins 

                                Richard Sisto - Frank & Sue 

                                Benny & Terry Cimino - Son, Joseph 

5:30pm - Bob Smith - Peter & Odetta DiBello 

                Robert Paris - The Family 
 

Sunday, Oct. 11, 2020 

7:30am OLP/SP - For all parishioners of OLP/SP 

9:00am SJB/HT - Robert Schotthoefer - The Family 

                               Bill Bleskoski - Fran & Judy Cooney 

                               Carol McGuire - Ed McGuire & Son 

          Antonia & John Vigliotti - Mr. & Mrs. Antonio Rosano 

11:30am OLP/SP - George Reed - Joe Ruggeri 

5:00pm OLP/SP - For all parishioners of OLP/SP 

The Sanctuary Lamp will burn 

For a Special Intention 

Requested by Mary Cellini 

Sacrificial Giving 

Income shown is for the week of Sunday Collection Sept. 26 & 

27. Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions about our 

parish finances. 
 

SJB/HT Collection: $2,262.00 

OLP/SP Collection: $6,007.00 
 

Thank you to all those parishioners who have faithfully been 

mailing their envelopes because they still cannot attend Mass. If 

you have been away or have been unable to attend Mass, please 

remember to send your donation to the Parish Office. We ap-

preciate whatever you can do to help with expenses. 

 

Serving Our Country: Always keep in prayer all 

servicemen and women. From our parish: Anthony 

Cangemi, Richard L. Cooper, Jack McAndrew, 

Matthew McAndrew, Bryan M. Oakes & Rob Smith. 

Our Health Care Workers: Please pray for all 

health care workers of our parish serving in this 

crisis of COVID 19. That God helps to guide their 

decisions and to keep them safe as well. From our parish: Dr. 

Patrick Abt, Alisa Albanese, PA., Christopher Jacques, 

EMS, Ross Mathewson, Joseph & Rita Nicoletti, Nurses, 

Robert C. Palucci, Nurse, Dr. Alyssa Toia, Stacy Toia, 

Nurse and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

Liturgical Ministers– Oct. 10th & 11th 

Lectors 

4:00pm OLP/SP: A. Petragnani 

5:30pm SJB/HT: A. Marchbanks  

7:30am OLP/SP: J. Magnarelli 

9:00am SJB/HT: P. Minnoe 

11:30am OLP/SP: F. Brice 

5:00pm OLP/SP: Fr. Caruso 

2021 Mass Book 

The 2021Mass Book is now open for your re-

quests. Keeping social distancing in mind, please 

call the rectory if you would like to book an in-

tention. Masses are $10.00 as well are Sanctuary Lamp re-

quests. Payment can be made by mail or if you attend Mass 

can be dropped into the collection box. Use a separate enve-

lope and address it to “Nancy or Office, Mass Payment”. If 

you would like to come to the office please call ahead. You 

will be required to have temperature taken and wear a mask.   



Holy Trinity Church/St. John the Baptist 

406 Court Street 

Syracuse, NY 13208 

 

315-478-0916 
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